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Happy Friday! 

 

As we near the end of our first half term in 

Y4, it would be easy to let tiredness cool our 

enthusiasm, but Maple class continue to give 

it 100%. 

 

I’m very proud of the whole class this week in 

maths, as we’ve tackled subtracting 4-digit 

numbers with more than one exchange. It was 

encouraging to see the resilience of the 

children as they familiarised themselves with 

this new concept.  

 

In English, we used laptops to edit and 

improve our work using online tools, such as 

thesaurus. 

 

In music, we can now play ‘Sur La Pont’ on the 

ukulele and we’re working hard to play the G7 

chord. 

 

Following our science lesson on evaporation 

last week, this week we learned about 

condensation and even made our own mini 

water cycle in the classroom! 

             
  

 

 

 

 

Important Messages 

 

TT Rockstars – In addition to any homework 

on SeeSaw, please encourage your child to 

spend time on TT Rockstars as this really 

helps support their learning of multiplication 

facts.   

 

Reading – Please continue to support your 

child reading at home and sign their reading 

record so we can see they are reading 

regularly.  

 

Parents Evenings – These are being held next 

week. I look forward to seeing lots of you 

then!  

 

      Dates for your diary 

16th & 18th October – Parents Evenings 

18th October – Flu vaccine 

30th October – Inset day 

8th November – School photos 

13th December – Panto visit 

 

     
 
        

 

 

 


